
October 9, 199228 The Brunswickan

UPCOMIN ’STUDENT SERVICES
Agreemenl scored by .be Pol,.,cl 1^“/°” *

be held on Tuesday Oct 13, 1992 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm in Tilley 102. Representatives from each political group 
vromen's organizations, aboriginal representation, and academics will be present. Five of these representatives will 
be from the Yes side and five from the No side. Admission is FREE and AU are welcome.

SSSffSffiSSIS*- St Thomas High SCmo, and Co,log. in Chad,™ £££££. 
their alma mater October 16-18 for Reunion Weekend 1992. This year, special tribute is being paid to philosophy 
professor Leo Ferrari and Classes of ‘52, ‘62, ‘72 and ‘82. The weekend includes a surf and turf dinner on Fnday, an 
older-timers hockey game and dancing to the music of The Thomisls on Saturday and the alumni Mass and annual 
meeting on Sunday* As weU, members of the Class of ‘52 wUl be rediscovenng the university s Chatham roots when 
they revisit the old college campus on Friday evening. For information about the program caU the alumni affairs
office at 452-0521.

Heather Wls h art'of the Tie par tm e n t of Psychology at UNBSJ will give a talk on ‘‘Neuropsychological Impairment in 
Multiple Sclerosis” on Friday, October 9. 1992 at 3:30 pm in the Snodgrass Room. Paul Roach Ph D. of the Workers 
Compensation of New Brunswick will also give a talk on “Characteristics of Chronic Pain Patients: A Pain 
Management Approach” on Friday, October 16, 1992 at 3:30pm in the Snodgrass Room. Coffee will be served and 
everyone is welcome.

University Loans Program
Interviews for University of New Brunswick student loans (not Canada 
Student Loans) will be held at the awards office, Room 112, Alumni 
Memorial Building, Monday, October 19 - Friday, October 30, 1992.

University loans are low interest loans. A short interview is required with 
the financial advisor.

Should you require a university loan - apply at the awards Office before 
Friday, October 30, 1992. Applications will not be accepted after October 30, 
1992.

Please Note: Students are not considered for 
University loans until they have 
completed one term at U.N.B.

Student Placement Service
Notice to students concerning summer employment deadlines: 
Parliamentary Guide 
N.S. Student Placement 
College Pro Manager 
National Research Council 
N.B. Student Placement

October 30 
November 15 
November 16 
November 20
November 20 
December 4

also; part time employment at the N.B. Legislature throughout the year:
Pages and Tour Guides 
Information and applications are available at the student Placement Service 
Room 3 Annex B.

1AESTE (overseas jobs)

October 23 Navigators’Discussion on Reliability of Bible . . _ u Uoii -tin
On October 16 the Navigators will host a Coffee House in the Senior Common Room in McConnell Hall at 7.30 - 

for discussion will be “The Reliability of the Bible” with Ragnak O’born. Food and live8:30. The topic 
entertainment will be provided.

Are you interested in a foreign service career
Improve your performance on the October 31 Foreign Service exam with this 
proven seminar!

Meeting the Challenges of the Teenage Years
“Meeting the Challenges of the Teenage Years”, a conference for parents of 12 to 19 year olds, will be held at 
Fredericton High School on October 16th and 17th. Topics to be addressed include peer pressure, discipline, 
sexuality, communications, conflict resolution, sibling conflict, partners’ differences over parenting issues, blended 
family parenting, parenting without a partner and many more. Saturday’s workshop program costs $45 per person or 
$75 per couple, or $30 for a full-time student. A limited number of sponsorships are available for interested people 
for whom the fee is an obstacle. For information call the UNB Extension Department at 453-4646. Early registration

2 DAY PREP SEMINAR (includes study kit)
Cost: Full time students $160 Tax deductible (GST included) 

Non-student $180 Tax deductible (GST included)
Seminar Location 

University of New Brunswick 
Fredericton is advised.

Swing Singapore
For the grooviest weekend rest and recreation on campus, be sure to check out “Swing Singapore ‘92 on Saturday 
10 Oct; at the University Club (old Arts Building); Admission free; wet and dry; 9 pm - 1 am; see you there!

Monday, October 19 (4:30 pm - 11:30 pm)
and

Tuesday, October 20 (5:00 pm -11:30 pm)
Room 26 SUB

For more information, please contract the International Student Advisor’s 
Office, Alumni Memorial Building, Rm. 18 or call 453-4860. UNB’s “Music at Noon”

“Music at Noon”, University of New Brunswick centre for musical arts, Tuesday, 13 October, the Duo Pach - 
Resident musicians. Programme - Schubert/Beethoven. 12:30 pm, UNB Memorial Hall. Free. Everyone Welcome.

Lecture on Anti-Semitism on Thursday, Oct. 15
Alan Davies, a professor in the department for the study of religion at the University of Toronto, will give a public 
lecture entitled Anti-semitism: An Historical Perspective, at 8 pm on Thursday, Oct. 15 in Room 2, Ludlow Hall. 
Prof. Davies has conducted research for many years in the field of anti-semitism in the context of Christian ethics and 
theology. For more information, contact Tom Kuttner in the faculty of law at 453-4669.

Lecture on Smoking Gun To Address What Killed the Dinosaurs Eons Ago
Was a killer comet responsible for the Great Extinction and death of the dinosaurs 65 million years ago? That’s the 
question visiting lecturer Alan R. Hildebrand will address in two talks on Tuesday, Oct. 13. Dr. Hildebrand’s evening 
lecture, entitled The Smoking Gun?: Death of the Dinosaurs, is aimed at a general audience. It is scheduled for 8 pm 
in Room HC-13 of Head Hall. His talk earlier in the afternoon will be more technical in nature. Entitled The 
Cretaceous/Tertiary Boundary Impact, it will be given in Room R-24 of the Forestry and Geology Building on 
campus. Researchers now believe the impact point of the killer comet is a circular basin, some 180 km in diameter, 
entered beneath the town of Chicxulub on the northern tip of Mexico’s Yucatan Peninsula and extending out under 
the Gulf of Mexico, both talks are open to the public and free of charge. For more information contact the geology 
department at 453-4804.

UNB/STU Creative Arts Presents Pianist Richard Raymond
UNB/STU Creative Arts presents pianist Richard Raymond in concert at Memorial Hall on Thursday, Oct. 15 at 8:00 
pm. Works by Bach, Mozart, Chopin, Gougeon, Hétu and Liszt. Mr. Raymond won the 1992 Montréal International 
Piano Competition. Adults $ 12/students $5, at the door, where series subscriptions are also available.

Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse
A support group for women survivors of childhood sexual abuse will soon be starting.. If interested, 453-4820 and 
leave a message for Holly or Serena. The group will start the week of October 19, 1992.

Malaysian Students Society Badminton Open Tournament
The Malaysian Students Society will organize a badminton tournament to all organizations on October 17-18 
(Saturday and Sunday), this tournament is only for men’s
category and the registration’s deadline is on October 14 (Wednesday). For further information, please contact one of 
the following: Lee Boon Chong (457-1683), Eddie (451-2278).

Dr. Gary Colwell is the Homeward-Spun Philosopher
The Philosophy Dept, at UNB in Fredericton announces a visit by Dr. Gary Colwell, of Concordia College, 
Edmonton Alberta, as this year’s Homeward-Spun Philosopher. In his first presentation on Thursday, October 15th. 
at 2:30 pm in Room 303 of Tilley Hall, Dr. Colwell will give a talk entitled “Slippery Slope Arguments and 
Euthanasia”. Dr. Colwell’s second lecture will be given on Friday, October 16th, at 12:30 pm in the same room and 
is entitled “Freedom, Determination and Circular Reasoning”. Dr. Colwell was appointed Associate Professor of 
Philosophy at Concordia College, Edmonton, in 1987.

For Information of the Charlottetown Agreement
The government of Canada has set up an information centre in Fredericton at Barker House, 570 Queen St. to 
distribute the August 28, 1992 Charlottetown Constitutional renewal. Be an informed voter: call or drop into our 
centre to get your copy of the agreement. Phone 452-2475 (collect if necessary) Fax: 452-2471 and copies can also 
be obtained by calling 1-800-561-1188.

Women and Poverty
An information session for women who are experiencing financial difficulty while attending university will be held 
on Tuesday, October 20, 1992 in the conference room at Holy Cross House on the St. Thomas University Campus 
between 12:00 noon and 2:30 pm. Refreshments will be supplied. Any issues dealing with women and poverty are 
welcomed, and participation is not limited to students. For more information please call Kate Tingley at 455-1647.

Retail Marketing Expert
Dr. Avijit Ghosh, Harold Price Professor of Entrepreneurship and Marketing, Director of the Centre for 
Entrepreneurial Studies, Leonard N. Stern School of Business, New York University, will present an informal lecture 
entitled “The Transformation of Metropolitan Retailing in North America” on October 9th, 1992, Room 300, Tilley 
Hall, at 2:00 pm. This discussion will focus on: 1 ) The changing spatial patterns and forms of retailing and to trace 
their relationship to retail corporate structure and organization; 2) the social, technological and political forces that 
have affected the retail industry; 3) providing a framework for understanding the historical changes in the retail 
industry; 4) the future changes in the retail environment. Students and faculty wishing to meet informally with Dr. 
Ghosh on October 9th, he will be available between 3:00 pm and 4:00 pm, room 344, Tilley Hall. Coffee will be 
provided.

US citizens overseas absentee voting
U.S law authorizes qualified citizens residing abroad to register and vote by 
absentee ballot in their State of last residence. The Department of State 
assists you as a U.S. citizen to exercise your right to vote. Voting officers at 
U.S. Embassies and Consulates provide information on the voting process 
and will help you in complying with your home state’s laws.

U.S. citizens do not vote at Embassies and Consulates. The electoral 
process is administered by the States, and you vote by mailing an absentee 
ballot to your home state.

State voting laws differ. Acceptance or denial of voting application is up to 
State officials. Depending on your state, you may register permanently, 
temporarily, or apply for an absentee ballot by waiving registration. You may 
do any of these with a federal post card application (FPCA), available from 
your Consulate voting officer.

The FPCA and your completed ballot can be mailed to the proper county, 
city and township. Be sure to place your return address on the return post 
card.

,1

If you make a timely application for an absentee ballot for a general 
federal election but do not rec^’ it in time, you may use the federal write-in 
absentee ballot (FWAB), av la from the Consulate Voting officer. It is 
only good for federal offices. The FWAB can be mailed by the same methods 
as the EPCA but must show an overseas return address.

U.S. Citizens can contact the voting officer at the American Consulate 
General, Suite 910, Cogswell Tower, Scotia Square, Halifax, N.S. B3J 3K1, 
telephone 902-429-2480, the Consulate is open to the public every day from 
8:30 to 11:30 a.m. and from 2:00 to 4:30 p.m. We are closed on all U.S. and 
Canadian holidays.

CAMPUS MINISTRY >

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some well-known 
and not so well known videos. All are welcome. After our 
spaghetti supper. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt. 2, Bridges House.

Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt. 2 
Bridges House. All welcome.

Inlervarsitv Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, discussion, 
fellowship and fun join us every Thursday evening at 7:30 PM, 
Monte Peters; Residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. All are welcome.

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are being organized for Nov.
28, Jan. 30, Feb. 20, Mar. 20, April 24. Contact Campus Ministry 
453-5089 or 459-5962.

Christian meditation Course. A four week course on Christian mediation as 
taught by John Main OSB will start Tuesday Oct. 13 7:00 PM at 
Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. For more 
information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623. Everyone 
welcome. Admission free.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 

11:00 AM & 4:00 PM.

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 PM. Old 
1................ 'Arts Chapel................... 1 ....................-----

In

I I


